
Welcome to Model UN!! 
 

Please be sure you sign in!!! 
 
 
1. Please join the Remind for updates: 

text @patmedmu to the number 81010 
You will receive a welcome text from Remind. 

If anyone has trouble with 81010, they can try texting 
@patmedmu to (631) 714-2942 

 
2. Attendance: Although attendance is not considered 
mandatory it is assumed that all students will make every 
effort to attend meetings.  
 
3. Conferences: The most significant time commitment for 
Model UN are the conferences.  Here are some details… 

● Each conference requires a signed permission slip and 
paid conference fee.  Permission slips are handed out at 
meetings or at times on a “pick one up” basis.  Fees can 
range from $20 - $35. 

● If you sign up for a conference you must be able to 
attend on both days when the conference is a two-day 
event. 

● At some conferences space is limited (and they do fill 
up!) Your spot is reserved when you bring in your 
permission slip AND fee.  

● Students must wear Western business attire to 
conferences – you WILL NOT be overdressed! 

● You do not have to attend every conference 
 
 



 
4. Training:  ALL students must attend one training session 
to be offered on the following dates from 2:00 – 3:30. 

Monday October 1 
Monday October 15 
Friday October 19 

Please be sure to sign up before you leave for one of these 
sessions. 
 
5.  Mock Debate – This year will be on  
Wednesday October 24​th​ from 2:00 – 4:00.  Refreshments will 
be served.  Please sign up when you attend training.  You 
must stay for the entire debate in order to attend.  
 
 
6. Conference dates are tentatively scheduled for the 
following dates: 
Pat-Med: Nov. 16 & 17 
POBJFK: Dec. 14 & 15 
St Francis Prep: Jan. 19 
Connetquot: Feb. 9 
Port Washington: March 15 & 16 
Sachem: March 30 
 
7. Special program – please consider attending the ALS 
presentation on ​Wednesday November 14​th​ ​at 2:00 in the 
auditorium.  It is a moving presentation for a worthy cause. 
We will likely be attending the ALS walk at the end of the 
school year.  Details to follow. 
 
More questions? Contact our Secretary General: 
ronnylospenuso@gmail.com​    631-972-5127 
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